Expressions of interest — freelance services
Do you have a specialist skill or passion that you are able to offer to children at Bamble?

Welcoming expressions of interest

We see the whole world as our classroom and want to match-make between children’s
interests and professionals out there in the real world. Kids have already been asking if they
can do gymnastics, car mechanics, puppy training, rock climbing and more. We’'re excited to
connect with professionals who can share their expertise and who also want to provide
these opportunities in ways that are aligned with the values and approaches of Bamble.

Application process

Simply send us an email with a brief outline of what you do and why you want to collaborate
with us. We will arrange a short meeting or telephone call to find out more about your
approach. We’'ll then follow up with an ‘external provider form’ asking for a copy of your
insurance certificates, DBS and confirmation of health and safety processes. Once these
checks are complete, we'll add you to a list of services that children can request for one-off
workshops or a programme of classes.

Insurance and tax responsibilities

Note that freelance providers must have adequate professional indemnity insurance to
cover their work for Bamble and are considered to be self-employed and therefore
responsible for all income tax liabilities and National Insurance or similar contributions in
respect of their fees.



